
The Illinois Nurse Aide Tes0ng has completed some changes to the website 
(h:ps://nurseaidetes0ng.com) in the Coordinators and Instructors naviga0on. The drop-down 
menu from the main naviga0on has been replaced with a Toolbox for Coordinators and 
Instructors landing page. To access this page, simply click the Coordinators & Instructors link in 
the main naviga0on menu. This is found in the maroon ribbon near the top of the page. Below 
is an image with the link circled in yellow.  
 

 
 
AIer clicking this link, you will be taken to the Coordinators & Instructors main landing page 
(image below). Below, you will find an image of the landing page. The middle column is an 
accordion menu that contains the links to your resources.  
 
To open an accordion menu item to access your links, click on the toggle icon, circled in YELLOW.  
Accordion Header names are circled in BLUE. These are 0tles only and are not ac0ve links.  
Links are iden0fied with a bullet point to the leI of the link and are circled in GREEN. Clicking 
this link will take you to the resource.  
 

 
 
It is possible that you may have to refresh a cached page. Typically, on a windows computer, you 
can load the page and click the F5 key, or Control + F5. On a Mac, click Command + R.  
 
Please feel free to take a li:le 0me to reacquaint yourself with this new layout.  
 
If you have ques0ons or need assistance, please contact Bob Marlow at robertmarlow@siu.edu.  
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